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Thursday,  

October 21st     
* The next meeting for the New Jersey Boxing Hall of Fame will be on Thursday, October 21st, at the Faith Reformed Church located at 95 Washington St. in Lodi, N.J. which is right at the corner of Washington and Prospect St., starting at 8:00 PM
* We will be showing Old Time Boxing films starting at 6:00 P.M.
*We have the 2009 AD journals for only $2.00 each, plus postage.

* We also have DVD’s of last year’s affair, at a cost of ONLY $10.
                                                                                             * As the President of the New Jersey Boxing Hall of Fame I am proud to name our 2010 Inductees and they are as follows: Dr. Domenic Coletta, Henry Hascup, Virgil Hill, Reggie Jones, Luis Rivera, Jose Rosario, Rusty Rosenberger, Gary Shaw and Art Tucker. Posthumously we will be inducting Freddie Brown, Willie Gilzenberg and Oscar Suarez. 
AND, for the 25th time, the HALL        OF FAME will be honoring our         Amateur (Shakor Jackson) & Professional (Tomasz Adamek) Boxer of the year as well as the Amateur Official (Eric Dali) and Coach (Ed Leahy) of the year plus our “2010 Man of the Year,” Cosmo Liaci

* Our next Induction & Award ceremonies will be on Thursday, November 11th at the Venetian in 

Garfield and tickets are ONLY $80.
Tickets are available by contacting me at the E-Mail address or phone number at the top of this page. 
    LAST CALL 

      FOR ALL 

         AD’S

           &  

    BOOSTERS  

    Will be at this meeting                        

      WE NEED YOUR HELP!
PLEASE try to put in some kind of AD, even if it’s just a quarter of a page, every little bit helps. You can even put in an AD with another person or two, and split the cost. If you were inducted into the Hall of Fame, you can use your Hall of Fame page as your AD. If you still can’t do that, maybe you can get a few boosters at a $1.00 each. This is our only fundraiser of the year and we need as much help as possible.   

This will also be the last time the honorees can hand in their bio’s and picture. If I don’t get them in by this meeting, it will not go in our Journal.

*Ring # 25 has their monthly meetings every 2nd Saturday of the month at the Senior Citizen Hall in Kearney starting at 12:30 PM. Call President, Don McAteer at 1-973-222-9685 for more information. 

*Ring # 8, of New York have their monthly meeting on the 3rd Tuesday, of every month, at the Waterfront Crab House 2-03 Borden Ave. Long Island City (718) 729-4862, starting at 7:00pm. 

Contact President Matt Farrago at 631-948-6028 for more information. Ring 8, December Holiday Event is Sunday, December 19th, 2010 at Russo’s on the Bay.      http://www.ring8ny.com/
   LAST CALL 

 FOR TICKETS       

  WILL BE ON

  THURSDAY,      

     NOV. 4th                  

We will have one (1) more meeting on Thursday, November 4th for Tickets Only. This will be the last chance you can purchase tickets before our affair. I will be at the Church from 6 to 8 PM..
* On a very sad note, our 1st VP, Gene Centi, lost his wife Doreen on October 2nd. Our thoughts and prayers go out to Gene and all their loved ones.

* On another sad note, longtime trainer and one of the founders of the Bergen PAL in Hackensack, Don Leonardo passed away as well. Again, our thoughts and prayers go out to all his loved ones.
FINALLY: MEMBERSHIP DUES ARE DUE !   If you are just joining our organization you pay a total of $20.00 for the 1st yr  ($10 to join & $10 for the year). If you are already a member all you have to pay is the $10.  

Keep Punching,                                    President, Henry Hascup




